
   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As of today, 88% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £120.50 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 1 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pumpkin carving 

Semi-formal had a lovely afternoon carving some pumpkins 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Mr Western’s class went pumpkin 
picking ready for carving! 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Harvest Festival Assembly 
Tuesday 24 Oct 

 
Reverend Sue will be leading a harvest festival 
school assembly on Tuesday 24 October.  
 

For this assembly we are kindly asking for donations 
of non-perishable food items to be brought in. These 
will then be delivered by Reverend Sue to the local 
food bank. Apologies, but this assembly is for 
students only. 

The College Construction group have started their practical sessions in the joinery workshops at 
York College. 
 
They have been learning new woodworking skills such as measuring, sawing and drilling. 
 
All the students have made an excellent start with focus, effort and results in this new learning 
environment. 



   
 

 

 
  

On Monday, Lower Formal had their annual visit from Vet Sophie, from Grace Lane in Kirkbymoorside. 

Sophie was here to carry out our class rabbit, Indie's, health check and vaccination.  
The vaccination is to protect her from both strains of Viral Hemorrhagic Disease and Myxomotosis. 
 

Indie has some special friends in Mr Kaufman’s class who visit her daily and they were also invited to see 
her check-up. 

The students had the opportunity to ask Sophie lots of vet and animal related questions, as well as listen 
to her heart beat and stamp her vaccination card. "I didn't realise a rabbit’s heart beats so fast!!" was 
one of their responses!  
 

They all thoroughly enjoyed the visit and gave Indie some treats afterwards for being so good!" 

Our sincere 
thanks go to 
Sophie for 
helping us to 
look after Indie. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welburn Hall  

Spooky Halloween Disco 

Friday 27 Oct 
 

This is a last call for donations for our 

forthcoming Halloween Disco. 
 
Please can we have any small toys, gifts, Pokemon/Yugioh cards etc that can 
be used on the day for prizes, the bran tub or tombola. 
 
Many thanks to those who have already donated. 
 
Please bring them in to school Reception or give them to Jane Rimmer-Boyes. 

Thank you!! 

Welburn Hall School 
Fundraising 

 

Fashion Show 

 
Wednesday 8 November, 7pm 

 

Tickets £5 from school Reception or 
Something Special in Kirkbymoorside 

We would also like to remind parents and carers that tickets are now on sale for our 
fundraising fashion show. 
 
The show is organised by the Complete Clothing Company who provide up to 20 rails of 
ladies wear and accessories – all high street brands – to be featured at the show.  
 
Some students and staff will be modelling, with other students helping behind the scenes. 
 

All items shown on the catwalk will be for sale afterwards – at heavily 
discounted prices! 
 
The £5 ticket includes refreshments and there will be a raffle, with some fantastic prizes. 
 
Why not grab a bargain, enjoy the show and help raise some much-needed funds! 


